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Reception:  Arliyah Smith  

Year 1:    Summer James  

Year 2:    Eli Bowler 

Year 3:    Rory Cooper 

Year 4:    Esme Bowler 

Year 5:    Benjamin Hatton 

Year 6:    Christian Andrews 

Upcoming dates 

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/

coming-events  

Tuesday 27th  Y6 Swimming starts 

May  3rd  Bank Holiday Monday 

Friday 7th May—NSPCC Number Day 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY 2021 

We will be celebrating Number Day on 7th 
May to raise money for the NSPCC.  

This a  great opportunity to have some fun with maths whilst also 
teaching children about staying safe online.  

Children are invited to wear a number (could be a jumper/ football 
top/ anything with a number really!). Children wearing a number are 
asked to make a donation to the charity (suggested donation £1, or 
£2 per family). 

Please make your donation online, do not send any cash/coins in with 
the children on the day. 

You can make a donation on our Just Giving page here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/st-john-s-meads-ce-
primary-school 

 

 

Next week is Lexia 

competition week! 

Pupils in Years 2 to 6 are  invited to take part 

in a Lexia competition week. The two 

children from each class with the highest 

usage between now and Friday 7th May will 

be announced as winners in celebration 

assembly.  

The prize is a walk down to the beach café 

with Mrs Weeks and Mrs Cork to have an ice

-cream by the sea one afternoon the 

following week! We hope you’re as excited 

about this competition prize as they are!  

 

 

Aban has successfully taken part in 
a Cancer Research 5K Race for Life 
and managed to raise £370 which 
is really amazing!  

 

 

 

Emiko has achieved her Grade 1 Piano 
and passed with Merit.  
Congratulations Emiko! 

Achievements 
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Reception Class—When I grow up! 

 

 

As part of the Reception Class curriculum 

topic ‘When I grow up’, the children have 

been finding out about the jobs that their 

families do.  

As part of their topic ‘Our wonderful world’ Year 1 

have been making brochures and acting as tour 

guides taking their groups on a tour of England. They 

visited Buckingham Palace, Stonehenge, Roman Bath, 

Canterbury Cathedral and finished at the Angel of the 

North.   

Year One—Our Wonderful World 


